SHARPSVILLE AREA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
2018-2019 KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2018-2019 school year is scheduled for Wednesday, February 21, 2018 and Thursday, February 22, 2018 from 10:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. in the Elementary Office Conference Room.  A child is eligible for admission to kindergarten if the child is at least five (5) years and no months old on or before the first day of the school term.
Parents/guardians are required to bring the following items to registration:

· 4 proofs of residency (see below for acceptable forms of residency)
· State issued original birth certificate

· Custody/guardianship papers (if applicable)
· Current immunization record from child’s physician**

Enrollment packets are available on the District website at www.sharpsville.k12.pa.us and in the Elementary Office.  Packets will also be available the day of registration.  
Packets/forms will be collected during registration.  Once your packet is completed, an appointment will be made for your child to be screened.  Kindergarten screening will be Tuesday, April 3, 2018, Wednesday, April 4, 2018, and Thursday, April 5, 2018.
	IRS tax return      

Employer letter or pay stub   

PA driver license


PA motor vehicle reg. 

Residence lease


Letter from the Department of Welfare 


Health insurance



Penn Power bill

Property deed
	Voter registration 

Property tax card

Auto insurance policy

National Fuel gas bill


US Post Office document

Bank statement

Sharpsville Water Company/Sewer bill
Cable bill
Current Credit Card  bill


** Commonwealth of Pennsylvania immunization requirements must be met before the child can attend school on the first day.  Students do not need to have complete immunizations in order to register for school**
***Kindergarten teachers will not be present the day of registration***

***Students are not required to be present in order to register***

